
PARENT NOTICE 

 
This squirrel won't find any nuts here because we are now 

 officially a no-nut school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are not allowing any nuts into the school! 

 

All kidding aside, for the health and safety of all our children we 

ask that you do not bring in any type of nuts.  We have many 

children and staff members who are severely allergic to nuts. 

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation 

 


